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 8 March 2022 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

ST PATRICK’S DAY  

We will begin our St Patrick’s Day celebrations on Wednesday 16 March when our pupils can wear something 

GREEN to school. We will have a St Patrick’s Day Goodie Hamper to raffle and all pupils will be entered in 

this free draw. There will be one lucky winner!  

 

KEEPING SAFE ONLINE 

Recently there have been a few issues with our girls outside of school, playing online games where there is 

a ‘chat’ facility and some girls were left feeling upset. Please make sure that you can read what is being 

written in chats and know which games your daughter is playing. There is an age limit on many games and it 

is there to keep your child safe. Mr Tolan has begun posting information on our school Facebook - Tech 

Tuesday! Please read this information each week. Check this out: www.thinkuknow.co.uk/  

 

SCHOOL UNIFORM  

We would like to remind parents that this year we reintroduced full school uniform. 

Some children are coming to school in leisure wear! Please remember that our PE 

uniform is also plain navy and white. (See list on right). 

 

COLLECTION FOR UKRAINE 

The situation in Ukraine is very upsetting. As a community we have decided to make 

a collection and are asking for donations of toiletries, hygiene products, first aid 

items and nappies. We will link up with a charity for delivery to refugee camps. The 

collection will close on Monday 14 March. Thank you to all who have donated. 

 

TROCÁIRE 

We will have a ‘Crazy Hair Day’ on Friday 25 March and this will be a fundraiser for 

Trocáire. Please bring a donation to school with you on this day. 

 

STAFF TRAINING – Thursday 24 March – 12.30pm 

PLEASE NOTE: School will close early on Thursday 24 March at 12.30pm for staff training. We know that 

this may be inconvenient for working parents but we hope that you will have time to sort childcare for that 

afternoon. 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Deanby Gardens, Belfast, BT14 6NN 
Tel: 028 9074 6325  
Principal: Mrs E Hughes 
www.ourladysdeanby.co.uk 
 
info@ourladysgirlsprimary.belfast.ni.sch.uk 

 School Uniform 
 navy pinafore or skirt 

 white open neck blouse 

 school jumper 

 white/navy socks or tights 

 sensible black shoes with  

straps or laces—no pumps 

PE Uniform 

 black PE shoes - no laces 

 Navy/black PE shorts/leggings 

 white T-shirt 

Summer Uniform 

Blue & white checked dress  

http://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/
http://www.ourladysdeanby.co.uk/

